

January 5, 1972,

Mr. S.R. Morss Stanwood-R-Morss R. R. 3 Bradford, Mass 01830 U. S. A.

Dear Mr. Morss:

This letter is to verify that you did receive our signal at 11:29:30 P.M. on the night of November 28, 1971.

We receive letters from time to time from "Ham" operators in the States and it is not unusual to pick us up on the night frequencies. Our Station is the only English language station in México. There are some 40,000 American residents here in Mexico and over 200,000 Billingual Mexicans that listen to VIP-Radio. Also we are a C.B.S. affiliate. Our power is 10KW at 1560 Kc.

Thank you for letting us know you heard us.

Yours Truly,

Fred Clark

Operations Manager

EC/cvc



MEXICO CITY'S ENGLISH LANGUAGE STATION AFFILIATED WITH CBS & ORGANIZACION R. P. M.

